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10. TRAFFIC ANALYSIS

The campus upgrades are not being proposed for the purpose of accommodating a larger enrollment; rather, it is
intended to improve the overall learning experience of the classrooms. As such, an increase in traffic throughout, to,
and from the Site is not anticipated at this time. No new parking lots are proposed. The school’s current traffic
management protocols and existing campus parking areas will be maintained.


